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A G E N D A 
 
 
1. Apologies for Absence, Substitutions, Declarations of Interest and Dispensations 
 
 
2. Minutes of the Last Meeting  
 

To submit the minutes of the last meeting of the Planning Committee held on the 
26th March 2014 for approval as a correct record. 
 
Recommended - That the minutes be received and approved as a correct 

record. 
 
 
3. Town and Country Planning Act 1990- Planning Applications for Determination  
  

The attached report sets out recommended action on planning applications. 

Recommended - That the applications be determined as set out in the report. 

 

 

 

Planning Committee 
 Wednesday 14th May 2014 at 2.00 p.m 
Council Chamber, Accrington Town Hall 
 

Membership 
Chair: Councillor Harry Grayson 
Vice-Chair: Councillor Bernard Dawson 
 
Councillors: Judith Addison, Mohammad Ayub, Munsif Dad, Chris Fisher, June Harrison,  

Doug Hayes, Colette McCormack, Gareth Molineux, Dave Parkins, Bill Pinder and Kath Pratt. 

MUNICIPAL YEAR 2013-2014 

http://www.hyndburnbc.gov.uk/downloads/2._Planning_Committee_Minutes_26-03-2014.pdf
http://www.hyndburnbc.gov.uk/downloads/3._Planning_Applications_for_Determination_14-05-2014.pdf
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4. 20mph Speed Zone- Broad Oak Road 
  

The attached letter provided details which were sent to Lancashire County Council on 
behalf of the HBC Planning Committee via the Chief Planning and Transportation Officer in 
relation to an enquiry about a 20mph speed limit being created on Broad Oak Road in 
Accrington. 

Recommended - That Members note the letter. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

http://www.hyndburnbc.gov.uk/downloads/4._Let__LCC_re_Broad_Oak_Road_May_2014.pdf

